
 

 

The PSAC Iqaluit Regional Office would like to offer education training in your 

community this Fall/Winter 2016/2017.  

In order for this training to be successful in meeting the needs of our members we 

are looking for your input. 

Please take a few minutes to answer these questions based on your personal 

opinion and your knowledge of your coworkers needs and email them to: 

babicm@psac-afpc.com  

This will help us develop education for your community that will meet the needs 

of our members. 

2016/2017 – NUNAVUT COMMUNITIES EDUCATION SURVEY 

1. What union courses or workshops would be most useful to your members 

in your workplace? (course explanation attached) 

a. TUB (Talking Union Basics) 

b. Grievance Handling 

c. Understanding and Interpreting Your Collective Agreement 

d. Introduction for Local Officers Training 

e. Other 

2. What is the best way to inform and engage members to participate in union 

education? 

a. Individual conversation 

b. Facebook 

c. Email 

d. Other – please explain 

3. What more do you think PSAC should do to promote union education 

amongst members? 

 

4. Have you or your members completed any of the PSAC’s online course? 

a. Yes 

b. No 

5. Do you know that PSAC offers online learning? 

a. Yes 

b. No 
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6. Would you be interested in receiving more information about online 

learning courses? 

a. Yes 

b. No 

7. What is the most convenient time to offer union education for your 

members?  

a. Weekend 

b. Weekday 

c. Combination weekend/weekday 

We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation in taking the time to 

completing this survey and talking to your coworkers about their educational 

needs. 

If you have any questions please email me at: babicm@psac-afpc.com or call toll 

free at: 1-866-268-7097 or phone: 867-979-7430.  

We are in the process of updating our membership list and would appreciate if 

you could provide your address, personal email & phone number(s) (work, home 

& cell).                            
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